Ambulance Emplgpyees
-Association of Western Australia

2" June 2021 - AEAWA Committee Minutes

Meeting officially opened by the President and Executive Committee

08:30-09:30, this was a short meeting to present the AEAWA Treasury Report.

Committee Attendee’s

John Thomas, Donelle Carver, Lee Waller, Dave Higgins, Marty Kelly, Dave Bryant, Dave Abbott, Conrad
Fairhead.

Committee Apologies

Jon Flockton, Earl Stamp, Lee Mack, Tim Dunlop, Brett Moore, Troy Bates, Justin Brennan

Previous Minutes

Passed by Marty Kelly and Donelle Carver

AEAWA Membership

The have been 17 new members signed up with the AEAWA this month.

The AEAWA Treasurer Report

The accounts of the AEAWA are in a strong position and this was presented to the Committee. The full
Financial Report was handed to the Committee and all discussion related to funds, transactions and
payments occurred.




The Current EBA Negotiations

Issues relating to the EBA were discussed and further information will be made available.

Next Committee Meeting 16th June, 2021

The AEAWA Committee will meet again Wednesday 11th February 2021 (08:30-09:00).

Meeting officially closed by the President

The Committee will re-convene in two weeks’ time.

Email: info@aeawa.com.au

Ambulance Employees Association of Western Australia
PO Box 1007,
Joondalup 6919

ABN: 66 550 017 640



